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A Message from our Executive
Director

Clay TreED!
I hope this message is finding all of you and your loved ones well and safe in these

uncertain times. It has been a strange year and Clay Tree has been proud to have been
open and giving support throughout the pandemic, but  good news is on the horizon
with the vaccines being given and we are all hoping for a brighter New Year. Clay Tree
has taken the unusual decision to stay closed longer over the Christmas break but to
stay open in August 2021 when hopefully the virus will be eradicated or at least less

virulent, this seems to be the most sensible approach at the moment. The participants
have enjoyed December with our low key festivities, the fund raising has been so well

supported, and all our safety measures are being constantly updated and strictly
adhered to. The admin team will be in work during the closure from January 4th so

please feel free to call either myself on 1 250 882 3755 or Rachel Pearsall on 250 616
3954 with any questions or concerns. This leaves me to wish you,  your friends and

families, our staff and our wonderful participants a very Merry Christmas and a Healthy
and Happy New Year. 

See you in 2021.



Thank you!
Thank you to all those who participated in 

our online auction! 
 

We surpassed our fundraising goal 
and raised $5,800.00. Amazing!

 
 



A Special Thank you to
our Online Auction

Business Contributors 





Congratulations to
everyone who received

Clay Tree Pins at our
Christmas 'Party' this

year!







Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year 

from Clay Tree Society!


